Aviation Distributors and Manufacturers Association
Attn: Scholarship Committee

100 North 20th Street, Suite 400

Philadelphia, PA 19103

3 July, 2015
Dear ADMA Scholarship Committee Members,

It is with great honor that I humbly accept your flight training scholarship award. I want
to personally thank each and every one of the committee members involved for selecting me as
one of your finalists. This award means more to me than words can ever express. My lifetime
goal of flying WWII "Warbirds," to keep them flying for generations to come to learn from, is
now more attainable than ever with the necessary funding. I look forward to keeping the ADMA
informed and updated on my progress as the time moves on.

Thank you again, and "Keep 'Em Flying!"

Sincerely,

Austin C. Hancock



